
 

 

30th November 2021 

 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Appoints Finance Manager 

 
 

FBL wishes to announce the appointment of its new Finance Manager, Mr. Timoci Taukei. 

 

Mr Taukei holds a Bachelor of Commerce degree majoring in Accounting and Banking.  

 

He has over 8 years of experience in the field of accounting. 

 

Mr Taukei began his career in the banking industry before joining FBL in 2013. In 2018, he was 

appointed to be the company’s Financial Accountant. 

 

His appointment as Finance Manager is effective from 22nd November 2021. 

 

The Executive Management wishes him well in his new appointment. 

 

 

 

 
  

Mereseini Baleilevuka       Roqiqi Korodrau 

Executive Director        Company Secretary 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


